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Dear WIA Members, 
  
We are thrilled to 
announce that this year 
WIA celebrates it's 
30th Anniversary!  
 
  
For thirty years, our 
organization has provided 
exceptional programs 
and 

conferences to develop 
the skills of our members, 
expand our networks and 
create an impactful future 
for our industry. 
  

As your incoming Chair, I feel honored to work with you to move WIA's 
mission forward and bring our accomplishments to new heights. With 
an experienced and talented board of directors, an exceptionally 
strong membership base, and the support of the aerospace 
community, WIA will continue to launch innovative programs and 
development opportunities.  
  
Continuing WIA's powerful legacy, our 2015 calendar holds events 
with a wide array of themes relevant to industry, government and 
academic professionals. We have an extraordinary lineup planned 
and look forward to seeing you at a number of these extraordinary 
events! 
  
I look forward to the year ahead. Together we will make our 30th year 
compelling, memorable and groundbreaking! 
 

Best regards, 
Giovanna M. Cinelli 
Chair 
Women in Aerospace 
  

 

Giovanna M. Cinelli, Chair 

 

 

  
 

 
 

 


